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Comments: I appreciate Antelope and Elk in Park County.  Badger Gulch and Wilkerson Pass Region are a

critical regions for their travel / migration / refuge.  NO SHOOTING SHOULD BE DONE IN THIS AREA - my

request for the Park County proposed shooting range should be the third area proposed  "near the corner of

county Rd 90 and 92".  I believe that this would facilitate the LEAST disruption of wildlife.  Park County is a very

precious area and our forest friends - wildlife deserve the opportunity to seak / find refuge.  Shooting ranges do

not offer this sort of refuge.  Thank you!


